
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2, 2017 
 
 
Dear Fellow Congregant: 
 
The Temple Emanu-El Men’s Club in partnership with A Train Productions has 
amended and updated the form for ordering your child’s B’nai Mitzvah Videos.  
 
The revised form is available on our website. Should you have any questions about 
the various packages available, please feel free to contact Jonathan Applebaum of 
A Train Productions at (908) 233-1784.  He is looking forward to hearing from you 
and can’t wait to memorialize your B’nai Mitzvah memories. 
 
The Men’s Club sincerely hopes that you will take advantage of this once in a 
lifetime moment to capture your child’s B’nai Mitzvah on video. I know from 
personal experience just how joyous it is to have a tangible memory of my son's 
Bar Mitzvah. 
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration. 
 
Regards, 
 
Mark E. Kabakow 
Men’s Club President 

 

 

 


